
Friends of  

White’s Wood Academy  
Present a 

Christmas Jumper Sale 

Do you have any Christmas Jumpers that no 
longer fit your child or children? 

If so, please donate them to school by  

Thursday 7th December 

We will then host a   

Christmas Jumper Sale  
where all jumpers are only £1. 

on Friday 8th December  

at 2:50pm in the school playground 

 
All funds raised to support the school. 


